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Half Term Heroes! 

Jessie Pippen 

Teddy Moor  

Ellie Pippen  

Jessica Dumphy-Brook  

Lily Gawthorpe  

Boe Lambert  

Tom Speight  

Daniel McCulloch  

Maisie Hill  

Home discussion    

question                      

Stan asked… Would 

you rather have an    

extra finger or an extra 

toe?       

 

 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Global Council Top Tip: Don’t throw away worn shoes if they could be saved with new heels and soles!  

When I walk around school, I’m always delighted by the fabulous work that goes on in 

our classrooms day in, day out. Children are enthused by the exciting and engaging    

learning opportunities presented to them. The work that they produce is of superb    

quality! I think everyone deserves a lovely holiday and a well earned rest! Mrs Channing                                     

Act of Kindness                                                                                               
This week, our award goes to                         

Lyra-Beth Simpson, Elsa Hornby, Hattie 
Moor and Alfie Bradshaw! 

          Lunchtime Award                                                                                                       
This week, our lunchtime award goes 

to  James Cole! What a star he is!     

RAFT                                      
Teacher Treasure Hunt! 

HUGE thanks to 
everyone who 
took part in our 
annual treasure 
hunt, and to RAFT 
for organizing it!                                  
We had great fun 
whilst raising £132 
for our school!  

       What has Toby seen this week?                                     
Toby has been very impressed 
with the quality of work that has 
been produced and displayed 
during this half term. Our focus 
upon ‘beautiful work’ can be 
seen throughout the school in 
books and on walls.                          
Well done, everyone! 

Tik Tok Concerns                                                                    
We have become increasingly concerned 

that children are creating ‘Roseberry’       
Tik Tok accounts, posting pictures and    
videos of themselves for others to see.       
If your child has created a Roseberry       
account, please ask them to delete it. 

Please also ensure that you have oversight 
of what your child is posting online.                                                         

We need to keep them safe from harm! 

RAFT Raffle                            

The RAFT raffle, held at the 

Pied Piper performances raised 

a whopping £321!               

Thank you, folks! 

       AMAZING performances!              
Congratulations to everyone 
who made this week’s Pied 
Piper performances fabulous! 
We were treated to exceptional 
talent and our Roseberry family 
feels very proud of everyone 
involved - children and adults, 
alike. Their hard work and    
commitment really paid off,   
resulting in  brilliant acting and 
beautiful singing.          
It was so lovely to 
be able to         
welcome families 
back into school 
and we thank 
them for their  
support.                 

A village visit!                                                         
On Wednesday, children from Nursery and    
Mrs Barker’s class went on a walk around 
Great Ayton to learn about traffic signs.   

They had a lovely time!                                                               
Thank you to the adults who volunteered 

their time to assist with supervision, and 
to the children for being little superstars! 

Pupils of the week         

Sonny Dodds-Beattie         

Saoirse Twomey 

James McLuckie 

Harry Wilkinson 

Alfie Bradshaw 

Frankie Russell 

Lucy Toomey 

Emily Townsley 

Kasey McBride 



Clubs              

Be safe online, children, and NEVER speak to someone on a live chat if you don’t know them!  

         UNITY 
I dreamed I stood in a studio 

And watched two sculptors there, 
The clay they used was a young 

child's mind 
And they finished it with care. 

 
One was a teacher; the tools he used 

Were books and music and art; 
One a parent with a guiding hand 

And a gentle and loving heart. 
 

Day after day the teacher toiled 
With a touch that was deft and sure 

While the parent laboured by his side 
And polished and smoothed it o'er. 

 
And when at last their task was done 

They were proud of what they had 
wrought, 

For the things they had moulded into 
the child 

Could neither be sold nor bought. 
 

And each agreed he would have 
failed 

If he had worked alone. 
For behind the parent stood the 

school 
And behind the school, the home. 

 
Anon.  1998  

Updated Covid guidance                                                                                                       

As you know, Covid restrictions have been lifted. However, we still need your support to keep everyone safe 

and well. On 1st April national COVID-19 education guidance changed and we now follow guidance from UK 

Health Security Agency’s ‘Health protection in schools and other childcare facilities’ document. It states: 

Children with respiratory infections can experience a range of symptoms including a runny nose, high         

temperature, cough and sore throat. It is not possible to tell which germ someone is infected with based on 

symptoms alone. 

Respiratory infections can spread easily between people. Sneezing, coughing, singing and talking may spread 

respiratory droplets from an infected person to someone close by. 

Droplets from the mouth or nose may also contaminate hands, eating and drinking utensils, toys or other items 

and spread to those who may use or touch them, particularly if they then touch their nose or mouth. 

Children with mild symptoms such as a runny nose, sore throat, or mild cough, who are otherwise well, can 

continue to attend their education or childcare setting. 

Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and where    

possible avoid contact with other people. They can go back to education or childcare setting when they no 

longer have a high temperature and they are well enough. 

If a child or young person has a positive COVID-19 test result they should try to stay at home and where    

possible avoid contact with other people for 3 days after the day they took the test. The risk of passing the   

infection on to others is much lower after 3 days, if they feel well and do not have a high temperature. 

Children and young people who usually attend an education or childcare setting and who live with someone 

who has a positive COVID-19 test result should continue to attend as normal. 

Singing group 

(free)                                              

In lower school hall 

Tuesday                         
11.45am - 12.15pm 

Mrs Fletcher 

Years Three and 

Four and Mrs    

Davies’ class 

Football team 

(free) 

Wednesday                                    
3.20pm - 4.20pm                               
Mark Shimwell 

Years Five and 

Six 

  

Cross Country 

(free)                                   

Please bring warm clothes 

Thursday                                          

12.00 - 12.30pm  

Mrs Davis                                   

Mr Moore and 
Mrs Murton’s 

class 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 

Thursday                                       
3.10pm - 4.10pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Key Stage Two 

Multi sports                    

(not football) 

(Charge applies) 

Friday                           
3.00pm - 4.10pm  
Mark Shimwell 

Years One to Six 

Football 

(Charge applies) 

 

Friday                           

3.10pm - 4.30pm  

Mark Cromack 

Years Three to 

Six 

Kirkleatham Animals will be      

visiting Great Ayton Discovery      

Centre on Wednesday 20th April 

at 10.15am.  Please contact the 

Discovery Centre on 01642 723268 

to book a place . 

We break up today and 

return on                  

Monday 25th April. 

Have a lovely 

Easter break, 

folks!   


